
 
 

 
 

December 5, 2018 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
 
Re: Canadian Niagara Power Inc. (“CNPI”) 
 2019 IRM Distribution Rate Application (EB-2018-0022) 
 Draft Decision 

 
 

CNPI has reviewed the draft decision and the accompanying draft Rate Order issued by the 
OEB on November 26, 2018.  CNPI has no comments on the draft decision and confirms that 
the draft Rate Order is accurate and complete. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Original Signed By: 
 
 
Gregory Beharriell 
Manager Regulatory Affairs 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1130 Bertie Street • P.O.Box 1218 • Fort Erie, Ontario L2A 5Y2 
Tel: 905-871-0330 • Fax: 905-871-8676 • www.cnpower.com 

http://www.cnpower.com/

